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Dear Parent 
 
Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 15 December 2017 
 
On Friday 15 December we are inviting students to join the national event and wear a Christmas Jumper in 
order to raise money for the Save the Children Appeal.  This has been very popular with students over the last 
four years.  Money raised will be used by Save the Children to support vulnerable children and their families.  
You can find out more on their website: https://christmasjumperday.org/  

 
Students are asked to donate £1, if they wish to participate, in order to wear a Christmas Jumper along with 
their usual school uniform.  Students without a special Christmas Jumper may decorate their school jumpers 
with tinsel or other festive additions.  If wearing a Christmas jumper students do not need to wear their school 
blazer.  Other than this they should be dressed as usual for school. 
 
I do hope that you will encourage your child to participate in this event. 
 
December Newsletter 
Our latest newsletter will be available at the end of term, giving a flavour of what our students have been 
doing this term. 
 
End of term arrangements 
Term will end on Tuesday 19 December at 1pm for students.  
 
On behalf of the staff and governors I wish everyone a safe and happy Christmas break and look forward to 
seeing students for the new school term. 
 
School re-opens on Tuesday 2 January 2018. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 
 

Mr S Edmonds 
Headteacher 
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